
 
From:  

 

 

 
 

  
Sent: Fri Feb 26 16:16:59 2010 
Subject: Bingham Facility Update - Pump and Haul info  

Friends and neighbors: 

Thanks to those who attended what we feel was a very positive meeting about the Bingham Facility on 
Tuesday night. We realize we have far to go, but we think we are off to a good start and appreciate your 
comments and questions. 

As an update, the wastewater treatment systems have been shut down at Bingham. Wastewater 
generated at the facility now will be hauled to OWASA for treatment. With the concerns about traffic and 
safety expressed by neighbors in mind, we have asked the haulers to do their work in a way that will 
minimize disruption on Orange Chapel Clover Garden Road. We anticipate that the pump and haul 
operation should require no more than one or two trucks on the road each week. 

We have also attached a recent letter from DENR, which asks us to supply details about our long-term 
solution for wastewater treatment at Bingham and more information about the existing system.  We will 
comply with these requests and will share the information with you when we do. 

Sincerely, 

Dwayne 

  
Dwayne Pinkney 
 
Special Assistant to the Chancellor 
 
  for State and Local Relations and 
 
  AVC for Enterprise Services 
 
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 
 
CB# 1000 
 
Chapel Hill, North Carolina  27599-1000 
 
Phone) 919-962-0711  Fax) 919-962-0647 

  




